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KIDS MINISTRY 
Upon arriving, please check your kids in at our check-in station by 
the main doors. Children stay with their parents in the service until 
their programs begin. 

Kidcare    (ages 0-2 yrs)  Room 115 
Jr.	
  Kids     (ages 3-4 yrs)  Room 112 
Kids     (K-Gr. 5)               Room 102 
APEX    (Gr 6-8)   Youth Room  
 

If you’d prefer to keep your little one with you and need a quiet 
place there is a staycare room in the office lounge.	
  

Feb 19 
BULLETIN 

Saturday April 8 from 1-3pm.  Ladies 
please take this opportunity to invite 
your friends and neighbours. Jenn 
Taylor will be speaking and Janet 
Anderson will be displaying her art-
work.  $15/person – tickets available 
soon.  Please email the church office 
if you would like to host a table. 

ASH WEDNESDAY 

Our place is currently seeking new or 
gently used umbrellas for residents 
in transitional housing programs.  For 
the next few weeks we will have a 
box in the foyer for umbrella and 
warm clothing donations.   

We will be having a service to 
commemorate Ash Wednesday and 
the beginning of Lent on March 1st, 
from 6 – 6:45pm.  Join us as we start 
the Easter season with reflection and 
response. 

If you would like to be a part of the 
upcoming “coldest night of the year” 
event to raise funds for the Mustard 
Seed, why not form a team?  Walk 
together on Feb. 25th for a great cause 
(and Missional partner) and raise 
awareness of the issues of 
homelessness in our city.   All the 
information can be found here:  
https://canada.cnoy.org/location/victoria   

OUR PLACE DONATONS 

TAX RECIPTS FOR 2016 donations are NOW 
AVAILABLE at the info table. 

Recently I (Scott) came across these words by a pastor I 
respect.  He wrote, "If I pull down books on mission and 
church planting from my shelves, I can read about 
contextualization, evangelism matrices, postmodern 
apologetics, and cultural hermeneutics. I can look at 
diagrams that tell me how people can be converted or 
discover the steps required to plant a church. It all 
sounds impressive, cutting edge, and sophisticated.  But 
this is how Luke describes Jesus’ mission strategy: ‘The 
Son of Man came eating and drinking.’”  
    This morning we are introducing our new study in 
Luke's gospel - Encountering Jesus at the Table. 

Ladies Spring High Tea 

COLDEST NIGHT OF THE YEAR 
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Issue #: [Date] Dolor Sit Amet 

   

WAYS TO  
CONNECT 

ELL:  MON 10:30-12noon, Beginner level 

 MON 7 – 8:30pm, Intermediate level  

 THURS 10:30 -12noon, Beginner & 
Intermediate level     

Women’s Faith Connection: 
 TUES 9:30 -11:30.  
Prayerwerks: WED 7- 8am 

Connect (High School Youth): WED 7- 9pm  

Women in the Word: WED 7- 9pm.   

Men’s Bible Study: THURS 7- 8am 

Club 412 (Grades 6-8): THURS 6:30 - 8:30 

    VOLUNTEERS 
         NEEDED 
 
Agape Meal: SAT Feb. 25 
Ash Wednesday service: WED March 1  
     6 -6:45pm 
Brett Ullman:  WED March 8, 7-9pm 

 

Look for more information at 
www.lambrick.com/get-connected 

OFFICE HOURS:   
MON-THURS   10-3PM 

 

PRAYER MATTERS 

WELCOME TO LAMBRICK PARK CHURCH         FEBRUARY 19, 2017 

PARENT PRO-D 

we seek to KNOW, LOVE & SERVE GOD 
          with GRACE, AUTHENTICITY & HOSPITALITY 
        In our CHURCH, NEIGHBOURHOOD & WORLD 

For the next few weeks we want to focus our prayers on our 
Gordon Head community.  Today we pray for Mount Doug 
Secondary.   Also, we will pray today for one of our 
missionaries Sue Priestley, who serves as the Associate 
International Director with Operation Mobilization (OM).  
Please pray for her meetings with OM leaders now 
happening in Thailand – their first following last year’s major 
restructuring.  Sue is currently leading the international 
finance/operations/HR team.  Pray for wisdom and 
understanding as they seek to provide the stability OM 
needs during an ongoing time of change and realignment.  
Pray for Sue as she travels to South Africa in early March to 
support over 100 OM workers in various South African 
ministries: reaching the Hindu and Muslim peoples, HIV/AIDS 
ministry, orphanages, as well as mobilizing South Africans 
for mission and an effective missions/discipleship/training 
program for people from around the world. 

Brett Ullman will be coming on March 8 from 7-9pm to speak 
with us about issues of sexuality, mental health, media, 
substance abuse, and violence.  His message brings hope and 
an awareness to parents, shedding light on how - with 
increased knowledge of youth trends - we can be more 
discerning in our parenting strategies and better able to 
anticipate the needs of our children as they navigate the 
challenges of adolescence.  Brett leads “worlds apart” – a 
charity focused on empowering individuals to re-align their 
lives with Biblical core values often muddled by todays 
media. 

AGAPE MEAL @ THE SEED 
Lambrick is partnering with the Mustard Seed every month 
to provide an “Agape” meal for approx. 150 folks struggling 
on the margins of our society.  We need 10 volunteers on 
Saturday Feb. 25th to help prep the meal (12-4pm) and/or 
serve (4-8pm).  Sign up at the info desk or online at 
http://signup.com/go/s6yX4Z 


